
 

April 15, 2021 

 
Department Headquarters, 
American Legion of OK, 
P.O. box 53037 
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-3037 
 
To whom it may concern: 
Ref: Paul Ray, CMDR # 

American Legion, Grube-Hunter Post 110, Broken Arrow, OK 
nominated Cameron Glass of Broken Arrow for the American Legion, 
Employer of Veterans Award for year 2021.  Cameron Glass was approved by 
unanimous vote of Post 110 Executive Committee and at large members of Post 
110 March 2021. 

The award will be presented by Commander Gene A. Roberts at the 
Knights of Columbus Clubhouse located on 91st Street and Lynn Lane in 
Broken Arrow, OK, May 11, 2021.  KOC will open at 6:0 pm with the official 
meeting starting at 6:30. Post 110 has invited local politicians, Broken Arrow 
Mayor, Broken Arrow, City Council and other Senators and Congressmen.  
Channel 2 of Tulsa will be filming the event. 

As Post 110 Commander, it is my honor to make this presentation on 
behalf of the 369 members of Post 110 and The American Legion to a local firm 
that is fulfilling the motto of “veterans serving veterans” with their hiring 
process. 

Jim Cameron, thank you for your service to America and thank you for 
your involvement with the veteran community of Broken Arrow and 
Oklahoma. 
 
Gene A. Roberts, CMDR #110 
918-508-9946, groberts6734@gmail,com. Home 918-455-1609 


